" Gulf Coast Consulting, Inc.

| Land Development Consulting

~ Engineering * Planning * Transportation ¢ Permitting
ICOT Center

13825 ICOT Boulevard, Suite 605

Clearwater, FL 33760

Phone: (727) 524-1818

Fax: (727) 524-6090

May 19, 2021

Mr. Derek S. Kilborn, Manager

Planning and Development Services Department
City of St. Petersburg

One 4" Street North, 8™ Floor

St. Petersburg, FL 33731

Re:  FLUM-60
Sports Tourism Complex Land Use Plan Amendment & Rezoning
1501 — 72" Street N. (29.11 acres)

Dear Mr. Kilborn:

Please accept this letter as out official withdrawal of the application FLUM-60 for the
Land Use Plan Amendment & Rezoning of this 29.11 acre property. I wish to thank you
for your hard work and professionalism during the review process.

Sincerely,

T sy

Robert Pergolizzi, AICP/PTP
Principal

Cc:  Les Porter, Porter Development
Brian Aungst, Macfarlane Ferguson, McMullen
Eric Sullivan, Sports Facility Advisory, LL.C
Sean Cashen, PE
20-005



